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Siphotrol(R) 210 Fogger

Kills Pre-Adult (larvae) Fleas

Residual action keeps working for 210 days

With PRECOR(R)
Insect Growth Regulator (IGR)

COMMERCIAL

FOR USE BY LICENSED PCO OPERATORS

GUARANTEE:
(S)-Methoprene ..... 0.075%

REG. NO. 24602   P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION

EXPLOSIVE

NET CONTENTS: 57 g

SANDOZ AGRO CANADA, INC.
SUITE 302, PLAZA 4, 2000 ARGENTIA RD.

MISSISSAUGA, ONT.   L5N 1W1

ABOUT SIPHOTROL 210: Siphotrol 210 Fogger contains Precor, a
unique ingredient that kills pre-adult fleas, delivered using a
fogging device. Siphotrol 210 Fogger protects your establishment
from re-infestation and flea buildup and annoying bites. One
treatment with the Siphotrol 210 Fogger gives continuous
protection For 210 days. The fogger leaves no lingering odour
and, used as directed, does not stain furnishings. Note: If a
large number of adult fleas (at the biting stage) are present, a
flea killer especially designed to kill adult fleas (e.g.
Vet-Kem(R) Siphotrol P.M.) should be used, since the Siphotrol
210 Fogger kills only pre-adult fleas.



APPLICATION DIRECTIONS: 1. Use only when area to be treated is
vacated by humans and pets. 2. Use of Siphotrol 210 Fogger is
restricted to licensed pest control operators in commercial
(non-dwelling) locations where there is no public access for an
extended period of time. Siphotrol 210 Fogger should not be used
in hospitals. Siphotrol 210 Fogger may be used in schools over an
extended holiday (not a weekend). For me most effective results,
the entire dwelling should be treated. Use one fogger for each 30
sq m (approximately 5 m x 6 m) of floor space. If multiple rooms
are to be treated, use one can per room.

Preparing the Treatment Area: 1. Close outside doors and windows
and turn off fans and air conditioner. 2. Extinguish open flames
except pilot lights. 9. Place the fogger at least 2 m away from
the nearest pilot light. The fogger should be placed on the floor
in the middle of the room.

To Start Fogging: Important: Keep can at arm's length at all
times. 1. Remove cap. 2. Point the top of the can away from your
face and eyes, and press down the activator tab to lock into
position. 3. Set the can upright on floor. 4. Leave the room. The
fogging spray will begin immediately. Keep the area being treated
closed. If appropriate, post signs on all entrances indicating
that the area is being treated. Do not re-enter treated area for
2 hours.

After Fogging: 1. After 2 hours, open doors and windows and turn
on fans and air conditioners. 2. Before re-occupying, let the
treated area air for a period of 3 hours.

CAUTION: 1. KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. 2. Harmful if inhaled
or absorbed through the skin. Avoid breathing mist. May cause eye
irritation. Avoid contact with skin, eyes, or clothing. Wash
hands thoroughly with soap and water after use.

WARNING: Contents under pressure. Do not use in presence of open
name or spark. Do not store at temperatures over 50EC. Do not
puncture or incinerate.

FIRST AID: 1. If inhaled: remove victim to fresh air. Apply
artificial respiration if indicated. 2. If on skin: remove
contaminated clothing and wash affected areas with soap and
water. Get medical attention if irritation persists. 3. If in
eyes: flush eyes with plenty of water. Call physician
immediately.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Contents under pressure. 1. Store in a cool
and dry area away from heat or open flame. 2. Do not store at
temperatures over 50EC. 3. Do not puncture or incinerate. 4.
Dispose of empty container with household garbage.



NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

Siphotrol and Precor are registered trademarks of Sandoz Ltd.

HOTLINE: 1-800-263-3532

distributed by:

JANSSEN
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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